
  

  

 
 
 
 

Introduction to the Rhode Island Workers’  
Compensation Fee Schedule 

 
 

Each year an attempt is made to expand and clarify the Rhode Island Workers’ 

Compensation Fee Schedule.  Significant effort went into making this fee schedule 

as comprehensive and user friendly as possible.  All updates were made per the RI 

Department of Labor and Training guidelines. Fee Schedule changes in the 2005 

book include adding scarring, loss of use, and maximum medical improvement 

coding, deleting obsolete AMA CPT codes, adding new AMA CPT codes, 

updating the rates of all codes, data normalization, and updating the hospital rates.   

 

The CPT codes used in the Rhode Island Workers’ Compensation Fee Schedule are 

the copyrighted property of the American Medical Association (AMA). 

 

If there are any questions about the changes made to the Rhode Island Fee 

Schedule, please contact Matt Carey from the Rhode Island Department of Labor 

and Training at (401) 462-8127. 

 

For information on how to order additional copies of the RI Workers’ 

Compensation Fee Schedule, see the order forms in the back of this book or 

contact Rising Medical Solutions directly at (312) 559-8445 or online at 

www.risingms.com/feeschedule/ri. 


